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I strongly HB2002. 

 

Oregon is a leader in public healthcare and passing this bill would further progress 

the equal treatment of all persons in the state.  

 

Transgender peoples rights and lives are under attack all over the country and the 

passage of this bill would demonstrate the state’s support of the trans community.  


